
















iii. BACKGROUND

The Australian Hotels Association (AHA) welcomes the opportunity to
respond to the Commission’s draft report into Australia’s Gambling
Industries.

The AHA submitted a response to the announced inquiry and gave
evidence before the Commission in Hobart at the first round of hearings late
last year. Since this time, some additional information has been collated in
response to the Commission’s draft report and the subsequent public
interest.

This submission directly addresses issues raised by the Commission and is in
the same format as the draft report for ease of reference. Italicised quotes
are taken directly from the Commission’s report unless otherwise specified.

This submission represents the collective policy of the entire Australian Hotels
Association and directly addresses relevant State/Territory specific issues.

While there is a number of complex issues associated with problem
gambling the AHA would like to emphasise that the vast majority of
gamblers participate in this form of entertainment in a responsible manner.
Although this submission focuses on issues associated with access and
problem gambling, the percentage of problem gamblers should be
considered in the overall context of the industry.

The AHA would welcome the opportunity to discuss any matters addressed
in this paper that the Commission wishes to explore further.


































































































































































































































































































